Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski

January 1 6, 2009 Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Mr. Mark E. Mace, Agent
Planet Marky, Inc.

7330 South 68" Street
Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Mace:

This is to notify you that on January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the City's Common Council that your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses for the
premises located at 3585 South Howell Avenue (“Planet Marky”) be renewed with a fifteen (15)
day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 9, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal applications
for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses in which the Committee recommended that your
licenses be renewed with a fifteen (15) day suspension. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 16, 2009
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) ayes, one (1) excused
and one (1) absent to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses with a fifteen (15)
day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. January 20, 2009, through midnight, February

3,2009.
ry Yruly yours,
510028 oo a0
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy

City Hall ®* Room 205 » 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Mr. Jesus Lopez
1500 West Mitchell Street
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Lopez:

This is to notify you that on January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the City's Common Council that your Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at
1500 West Mitchell Street (“El Gallo de Oro”) be renewed with a sixty (60) day suspension based
upon the police report.

On January 9, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for
a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your license be renewed
with a sixty (60) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of January 16, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and
you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) ayes, one (1) excused
and one (1) absent to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a sixty (60) day suspension based
upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. February 6, 2009, through midnight, April 6,

2009.
Iy tyuly yours,
ONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Welis Street * Milwaukee, Wl 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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January 16, 2009

Gabino Acosta Aguilar, Agent
Estrellas De Millenium, LLC
12122 128th St.

Kenosha, WI 53142

Dear Mr. Acosta Aguilar:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 6, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your applications for Class "B" Tavern, Tavern
Amusement and Center for the Visual & Performing Arts licenses for the premises at 546 W.
College Ave. (“Estrellas De Millenium™) be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Friday, January 16, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your applications.

Sincerely,

@ww@@(wﬂ@w—'

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: ity Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF081061

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, Wl 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
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January 16, 2009

Anthony L. Stewart, Agent
Brig Enterprises, LLC
4925 N. 25th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Stewart:

This is to notify you that on Monday, January 5, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern Amusement
license for the premises at 333 E. Keefe Avenue (“Cellie's”) be denied. The Committee made
such a recommendation based upon non-appearance, neighborhood testimony and the police
report.

On Friday, January 16, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation
and denied your application.

Sincerely,

@M&QKOWW |

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF081061

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W! 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 © Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

January 16, 2009

Robert J. Herr
2272 S. 18" St.
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Herr:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 6, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Junk Collector (Truck)
license for the premises at 2272 S. 18" St. (“Robert’s Junk”) be denied. The Committee
made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Friday, January 16, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $50 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of
action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

@1 2.0l b

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF081061

City Hall + Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

January 16, 2009

Joseph W. Carini
3162 N. Pierce St. Unit A
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Carini:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure
to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, January 16, 2009, the Licenses Committee moved to hold your application for
another committee meeting. You will be notified when your application is rescheduled.

inceryly,

[~

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office - License Division
CCF081061

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

January 16, 2009

Parminderjeet S. Dhillon
8700 W. Brown Deer Rd.
Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Dhillon;

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, January 16, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

incexely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
CCF081061

City Hall ¢ Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, WI 63202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy Gity Clerk

January 16, 2009

Daniel P. Zierath
430 N. 104th St.
Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Dear Mr. Zierath:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class “D” Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report,
which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Friday, January 16, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of
Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
CCF081061

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ® Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski

www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

January 16, 2009

Steven C. Swan, Jr.
5512 S. Nicholson Ave.
Milwaukee, WI

Dear Mr. Swan, Jr.:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, January 16, 2009, the Licenses Committee moved to hold your application for
another committee meeting. You will be notified when your application is rescheduled.

bl 5—

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office - License Division
CCF081061

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢« Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski

January 16, 2009 Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Mr. Harold E. Burris
4212 North 16™ Street
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Burris:

This is to notify you that on January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license not be renewed based upon
nonappearance.

On January 9, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for
a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your license not be
renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of January 16, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote thirteen (13) ayes, one (1) excused and
one (1) absent to not renew your Class "D" Bartender license based upon nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing
in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

NN

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 © Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski

J; anuary 1 65 2009 Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Ms. Kathleen M. Christian, Agent
STP, Inc.

3961 East High Street

Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Ms. Christian:

This is to notify you that on January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the City's Common Council that your Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at
5526 West North Avenue (“Narrow Lane”) be renewed with a fifteen (15) day suspension based
upon the police report.

On January 9, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for
a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your license be renewed
with a fifteen (15) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 16, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) ayes, one (1) excused
and one (1) absent to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a fifteen (15) day suspension
based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. February 1, 2009 through midnight, February

15, 2009.
NS T o
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 © Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

im O i
www.milwaukee.gov January 16, 2009 glemty c‘:‘.‘t’: :g:ks I
Mr. Billy R. Cleveland
973 Fairfield Lane
West Bend, WI 53090

Dear Mr. Cleveland:

This is to notify you that on January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a thirty
(30) day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 9, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for
a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your license be
renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 16, 2009 commencing at
9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote thirteen (13) ayes, one (1) excused and
one (1) absent to renew your Class "D" Bartender license with a thirty (30) day suspension based
upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of the Common Council action on January 16,
2009, through midnight, February 14, 2009.

~"Very¥yruly yours,

Ol o fod0™

™
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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January 16, 2009

Mr. Richard A. Krawczyk
1620 North 38" Street
Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Krawczyk:

This is to notify you that on January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a twenty
(20) day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 9, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for
a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your license be
renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 16, 2009 commencing at
9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote thirteen (13) ayes, one (1) excused and
one (1) absent to renew your Class "D" Bartender license with a twenty (20) day suspension
based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of the Common Council action on January 16,
2009, through midnight, February 4, 2009.

truly yours,

@MW

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (t.114) 286-2221 .° FTx I£414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/citycler
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January 16, 2009 Deputy City Clerk
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Mr. Robert A. Wessel
1601 West Bolivar Avenue, No. 1
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Wessel:

Thas is to notity you that on January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a thirty
(30) day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 9, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for
a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your license be
renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 16, 2009 commencing at
9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) ayes, one (1) excused
and one (1) absent to renew your Class "D" Bartender license with a thirty (30) day suspension
based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of the Common Council action on January 16,
2009, through midnight, February 14, 2009.

erytruly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/citycierk
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Jim Owczarski

Janua.ry 16, 2009 Deputy City Clerk
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Ms. Katherine Toledo
2842 South 9" Place, No. 4
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Toledo:

This is to notify you that on January 6, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license not be renewed based upon
nonappearance.

On January 9, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for
a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your license not be
renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of January 16, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) ayes, one (1) excused
and one (1) absent to not renew your Class "D" Bartender license based upon nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing
in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

ery)truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
File Copy

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



